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SCHOOL UNIFORM STATEMENT

The school requires all pupils to wear school uniform to promote a sense of belonging and a sense of
community whilst ensuring equality of status in dress. The school encourages pupils to look neat
and tidy at all times and to take a pride in their appearance. Parents are asked to support their
children in this respect by providing the correct uniform marked with their child’s name and to
encourage them to look after it.

Should parents experience financial difficulty in providing school uniform there is some help
available. Families seeking assistance should speak with the Headteacher.

Full details of our school uniform are found within the school prospectus and on the school website
at www.greenway.herts.sch.uk

PERSONAL APPEARANCE

The school strongly discourages jewellery on the ground of health and safety. If, however, any
parent still feels that some jewellery should be worn, only the following are permitted:

e For students with pierced ears, one pair of simple studs, one in each ear lobe. Studs or rings
must not be worn on any other part of the body. Any piercings, other than a single, plain
metallic stud in the lower ear lobe, must be removed whilst at school. Studs must be
removed or taped over for PE lessons

e A watch. (Smart watches are not permitted).

e All jewellery must be removed for activities such as games lessons and practical lessons.
Their safekeeping remains the pupil’s responsibility.

Make-up - Is not allowed. Nail varnish and gel nails are not permitted.

Hair - Extreme hair lengths (either very long or very short, including ‘tram lines’ and shaving to
grade 1) and synthetic colours are not allowed. Long hair should be tied back.
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